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Homecoming Festivities for 2021 Update

Greetings MHS Parents/Guardians,

| hope you are doing well. The fifth annual Melissa Homecoming Celebration will take place the
evening of Wednesday, Oct. 20, 2021, featuring tailgating, a parade, and a community pep rally.
Details are still being finalized and should be announced online within the next week at
www.melissaisd.org/homecoming. Updates regarding this year's Homecoming Court and
dress-up days will also be posted online.

The homecoming dance will be postponed for now. Our goal is to reschedule the dance in
either December, January, or February. Because of the nature of student interaction in a dance
setting, we will be looking for COVID-19 numbers to decrease before we reschedule. For your
planning purposes, we will publicize the dance date at least a month in advance so stay tuned.

If you have questions don't hesitate to reach out to me at 972-837-4216 or email
kennethwooten@melissaisd.org.

Have a great day!

Respectfully,
Kenneth Wooten

MHS Principal
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